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As a mother of an elementary school child in Portland, I support a study that would 

provide hard data about gun licensing programs. Gun violence is a real problem, with 

families crushed by the deaths of loved ones. People killed, injured or impacted by 

gun violence have children, sisters, brothers, spouses, jobs, hobbies, community. We 

must do everything we can to improve protections and reduce harm, including 

making changes based on data at the licensing level.  


